Member Meeting Minutes November 12, 2024
The Meeting at Saguaro Ranch Park in Phoenix was called to order by our President at 11:00 am.
The picnic was a success.
Election was held and the Vice President Judy Janson was reelected and the Treasurers Allen and Pauline Neely were reelected as well.  All members were in favor there were no nays for the election.

The only new business was the President discussing increasing the number of members.

All members were in favor there were no nays for the election.

The picnic was adjourned

 Board member minutes: 

There was a short board meeting held after the members had left and it was discussed again on getting more participation at our events.  It was tabled  as we would wait for the finding of Tricia Kieran and Sue Perry who are calling existing members to see why they are not participating in the events.

Board meeting was adjourned.

